
Mark Your Calendars: Presidential Search Listening Sessions Scheduled 
 
The Board of Governors of the Colorado State University System will be hosting a 
series of public listening sessions to hear from stakeholders about what qualities 
they want to see a new leader bring to the CSU Pueblo campus. The sessions will 
be held via Zoom, with Spanish-language translation and ASL 
interpretation/captioning available. While sessions (as noted below) will have a 
focus toward a particular audience, everyone is welcome to attend any and all 
sessions – we value your input. And we also encourage you to complete the 
public survey at 
https://colostate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dj0ebVDslWIPmQK by July 28 to 
share your perspectives. 
 
CSU Pueblo Presidential Search Listening Session - Students 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_4pHLKYsbRd2RpHk8ztOW6g 
Tuesday, July 18 4:00 p.m. 
  
CSU Pueblo Presidential Search Listening Session – Faculty 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0YRFZE7VRAO1GUofnKwU3Q 
Wednesday, July 19 1:00 p.m. 
  
CSU Pueblo Presidential Search Listening Session – Staff 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2sIWD7fLS9-F0y32F9aVcw 
Thursday, July 27 10:00 a.m. 
 
CSU Pueblo Presidential Search Listening Session – Community 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ivkJy3sRTwyOgTYQ3XSasg 
Thursday, July 27 6:00 p.m. 
  
  
  

 

 
  
  


